
Mr. Toros Omartian 
390 Bridge Street 

December 22, 1976 

Springfield , Mas~achusetts 01103 

Dear Mr. Omartian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your rift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 25516 is enc1oseti. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Yours sincervly, 

Syraun Palvctzian 
Director 


